BEFORE THE
MISSOURI PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

Application of

Startec Global Operating Company

For Approval of the Merger with Startec

Global Licensing Company and the Resulting
Transfer of Missouri Customer Assets;

Waiver of Commission Rule 4 CSR 240-33.150;
and to Cancel the Certificate of Service Authority
of Startec Global Licensing Company to

Provide Telecommunications Services in Missouri

Case No. TM-2007-0367
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SUPPLEMENT TO APPLICATION
Startec Global Operating Company (“Startec” or “Applicant”), through undersigned
counsel, hereby submits this Supplement to Application with its proposed Notice to
Customers in this case.
WHEREFORE, Startec Global Operating Company respectfully submits its
Supplement to Application.
Respectfully submitted,
[s/ William D. Steinmeier
William D. Steinmeier, MoBar #25689
Mary Ann (Garr) Young, MoBar #27951
WiLLIAM D. STEINMEIER, P.C.
2031 Tower Drive

P.O. Box 104595
Jefferson City, MO 65110-4595

Phone: 573-659-8672
Fax: 573-636-2305
Email: wds@wdspc.com

Myoung0654@aol.com

Attorneys for Startec Global Operating
Company

Dated: April 19, 2007
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

| hereby certify that a copy of the foregoing document has been served
electronically on the General Counsel's Office and the Office of the Public
Counsel this 19" day of April 2007.

/s/ William D. Steinmeier
William D. Steinmeier




startec.

Dear Valued Customer:

We are writing to inform you that Startec Global Licensing Company (“*SGLC™), the
entity that previously provided you long distance services, merged with and into its affiliate,
Startec Global Operating Company (“Startec™), with Startec surviving. As a result Startec
Global Operating Company is your current provider of long distance services. We know that
you will continue to be pleased with the quality of services that you receive and that as a result of

_the merger, there was no change to any aspect of your Startec service—-Startec provides your
service under the same rates, terms and conditions that you received from SGLC. Notice of
any future changes in rates, terms and conditions of service will be provided to you in writing or
as otherwise required or permitted by law.

Although the merger did not affect your services, rates or configurations, you may choose
another long distance service provider for 30 days following this notice without charge from
Startec. If you choose another long distance provider, however, you may incur charges from
your local exchange carrier to move your Startec service to that new long distance provider.

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please feel free to contact Startec’s toll-
free customer service number at 1-800-827-3374. You can also contact Startec in writing at
7361 Calhoun Place, Suite 650, Rockville, Maryland 20855. We appreciate your business and
look forward to continuing to meet your telecommunications needs.

Sincerely,

T.J. Master
Senior Vice President Marketing
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